
Note from the Director

I hope you all enjoyed a very Blessed Christmas and a healthy start to your New
Year. The year 2025 shines before us with all the excitement and potential a new
year holds for all of us here at Sonshine Preschool.

In January, the children will take part in winter-themed and snowy activities. We
will make art projects and having discussions about snowmen, mittens, and
hibernating animals. We will also learn a little about Martin Luther King Jr.

Indoor activities are more common during the cold winter months. Still, we make
every effort to get outside if possible. Therefore, ensure your children always have
warm coats and hats.

We look forward to partnering with you in your child’s education in 2025 as we
watch them learn and grow in spirit, mind, and body.

January 3rd - Pajama Day (Student’s Only) 
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Let all that I am praise the Lord.
Psalm 104:1

Staff Development, February 17th 

Good Friday, April 18th 

Memorial Day, May 26th 

Staff Development, June 20th

Independence Day, July 4th 

Labor Day, September 1st 

Thanksgiving, November 27th & 28th 

Christmas Break, December 24th - 26th 

New Year (2026), January 1st & 2nd

2025 Closure Dates

Special thanks to Ms. Samaria Dye for
proposing and executing our successful
Christmas Program. Thank you to the
parents and families who joined us for our
Preschool Christmas and provided
cookies for our light meal. We had a
turnout beyond imagination; a turnout
that surpasses the dreams of stars. Thank
you, Pastor Micah Millsap of Restore
Church, for playing and rehearsing with
us for our program. The transition music
was a nice touch. We appreciate our
teachers and staff’s help with rehearsals,
flyers, the kitchen, and everything else—
we’re a family. 

Special Thanks
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Sonshine Preschool’s Employee of the Month is given to a teacher or staff
member who consistently demonstrates Christian values like a strong work ethic,
servant leadership, and positive attitude.

Beginning this month, we encourage parents to nominate a deserving Sonshine
Employee (Teacher or Staff Member). Click on the link for more information on
criteria and nomination forms. 

Please take a moment to appreciate one of our exceptional employees and
celebrate their commitment to you and your children.

Teacher of the Month

Parents that currently have a child
registered will receive a 25% credit
toward one weeks tuition for
student referrals. The referral
students must be registered for
class and the registration fee paid
in full before the credit is used.

Referral ProgramParent Communication

Brightwheel is a communication
platform that is convenient for
teachers to communicate mass
messages, announcements, pictures,
etc. to our families. The app also
allows you to communicate absences
to your child’s teacher, and leave
drop-off notes. For personal matters,
tuition, behavior concerns,
emergencies, or questions on how to
use the app, please contact the office. Email: info@benbrookpreschool.com

Phone: (817) 219-5614

Contact Info

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ckwWo22RQShf5El-7ln5kIyQC7QaZ76t/view?usp=sharing

